
                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

22nd November 2021 

Dear Parent/Carers,        

 

SCHOOL ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS 2023/24 

CONSULTATION NOTICE 

Proposed Changes to School Admission Arrangements for 

Ludlow Primary School. 

In accordance with the DfE’s statutory ‘School Admissions Code’ guidance, admission authorities 

must consult on admission arrangements when changes are proposed, and at least once every 

seven years even if no changes are proposed. 

At Ludlow Primary School, it is our intention to reduce the pupil admission numbers (PAN) for 

admissions arrangements from 2023-2024 to 60 to reflect the demographic changes in our area.    

The consultation is open to everyone or any person(s) who may have a reasonable interest in the 

admission arrangements at the school. 

The consultation period will commence on Wednesday 24th November 2021 until 28th January 

2022. 

Any comments on the consultation should be submitted in writing no later than 28th January 2022 

to:  Diocese of Hereford Multi-Academy Trust, Unit 11, Ludlow Business Quarter, Ludlow Eco Park, 

Sheet Road, Ludlow, SY8 1FD or by email to admin@dhmat.org.uk. 

Details of the proposed admission arrangements 2023/24 can be found on both the school and 

Trust websites. 

https://www.ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk/key-information/school-admissions/admission-

arrangements-20232024-consultation 

Or https://www.dhmat.org.uk/ludlow-primary-school/ 

EYFS/KS1 Site:  

Sandpits Rd, Ludlow, Shropshire SY8 1HG 
 

KS2 Site:   

Clee View, Ludlow Shropshire SY8 1HX   
 

Telephone: 01584 873602 

Email: admin@ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk 

Website: 

www.ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk  
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 A review of all comments received will be carried out to determine the outcome of the 

consultation.  The final admission arrangements will be determined by 28th February 2022. 

Kind regards, 

 

Canon Andrew Teale       Kate Mather 

CEO Diocese of Hereford Multi-Academy Trust   Headteacher 

 


